
 

Dear Valued Partner,  

 

At Qatar Airways, we continue our commitment to getting your clients safely where they need to be. 

 

Starting from 13 August 2020, we have a new medical requirement applicable for all our passengers 

travelling FROM Bangladesh, Brazil, Iran, Iraq, Pakistan, Philippines, and Sri Lanka.  

 

When flying with us, your clients will be required to:  

 

 

  

Provide a negative COVID-19 RT-PCR test result issued within 96 hours prior to 
their flight departure from one of the authorised laboratories. Children less than 12 
years old who are travelling with family members are exempted from the test. To 
view the list of approved laboratories, please click here. 

 

  

 

 

  

Complete and submit a consent form at check-in along with the negative test result. 

For ease, you can ask your clients to download the form and complete it ahead of 

their travel. Please click here to download the form. 
 

  

 

If passengers are unable to provide the negative test result and consent form at check-in, they will not 

be accepted for boarding the flight. These requirements apply to both existing and new bookings.  

 

When they travel with us, your clients can expect the highest standards of hygiene and the latest 

security measures throughout their entire journey, whether on board or at our state-of-the-art hub, 

Hamad International Airport in Doha, Qatar.  

 

Please click here for more information or contact your local Qatar Airways Sales Representative.  

* PCR test will also be required for passengers travelling with us from Armenia, India, Nepal, 

Nigeria and Russia, when we resume our services from these countries. 

 

 

https://www.qatarairways.com/en/travel-alerts/COVID-19-update.html
https://www.qatarairways.com/content/dam/documents/QR-consent-form-PCR.pdf
https://qatarairways.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/sections/360003443438-Mandatory-RT-PCR-test

